VILLAGE OF THIENSVILLE
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
OFFICIAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
REQUEST FOR A FLOODWAY VARIANCE
IN VILLAGE PARK

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the Village of Thiensville Zoning Board of Appeals will
meet for the purpose of hearing a request from the Zoning Administrator of the Village of
Thiensville for a variance to construct a stage structure in Village Park within the Floodway
District.

Section 17.0314 A.(6) of the Zoning Code states that: Any of the following uses are permitted
provided that they are permitted uses in the district immediately adjacent to the floodway, and
further provided that such use shall not involve the erection or placement of a structure. e. Open
recreational uses, such as parks, sport fields, beaches, bathing, hunting, fishing, golf courses and
driving ranges. The proposed stage structure will be in the floodway.

Additional information regarding this request is available for review in the Village Clerk’s office
weekdays during regular business hours.

Said PUBLIC HEARING will be held on March 25, 2019 at 6:00 PM in the Village Board Room
at 250 Elm Street.

All interested persons wishing to be heard are invited to attend and offer comments. If you are
unable to attend and would like to submit written comments, please direct them to the Village
Clerk’s office prior to the hearing.

Dated this 4" day of March, 2019

Amy L. Langlois, Village Clerk
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